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Hello,

As aresident of the Village of Oak Creek | am writing in opposition to the proposed above ground
power lines through Big Park. These unsightly lines would greatly diminish our beautiful views along
portions of the Red Rock Scenic Highway as well as throughout the proposed route. Most
importantly these lines pose a major fire risk in this area. Highway 179 is the only artery through this
area, and a fire could be deadly to many of us who reside here. | can also state that | have never
experienced a power outage of more than an hour since moving here years ago. If we truly need
backup power lines let's do it the right way and have them installed underground.

Thankyou,

Patricia Medling





